

LOWER TAXES.
BETTER SERVICES.

Meta LIBERAL.

Mr Miles Brennan Vice President Australian Recreational Motorists Association

Email: admin@arma.net.au

## Dear Mr Brennan

Thank you for your correspondence on behalf of the Australian Recreational Motorists

Association. I am responding on behalf of all endorsed Liberal candidates for the 2020 election.

Please find attached a response to the survey from the Australian Recreational Motorists Association.

Thank you for taking the time to seek our views.

Yours sincerely

Josh Manuatu Campaign Director



LOWER TAXES.
BETTER SERVICES.

6to LIBERAL.

## RESPONSE TO THE AUSTRALIAN RECREATIONAL MOTORISTS ASSOCIATION

The Canberra Liberals are committed to making Canberra the best place to live, work and raise a family.

We want to make it easier for Canberrans to easily drive themselves across the city, and facilitate their recreation as best we can. We understand that by reducing the cost of living, Canberra families will be able to afford to spend more on recreation and the things that matter to them.

A Canberra Liberals Government will save the average Canberra household up to \$200 a year by lowering the cost of private car registration. The Liberals' plan to reduce vehicle registration costs will deliver an immediate benefit to every struggling household that owns a car and to the local economy.

We will also remove after hours parking fees in ACT Government parking lots for six months as a COVID stimulus measure to boost the ACT's night time economy. This means that after 5:30pm, drivers will have free parking across Canberra. This will encourage more Canberrans to visit entertainment precincts at night to support local business and help revive our economy.

The Canberra Liberals support the motorists who want to exercise their freedom to buy, modify, and drive recreational vehicles. We will work collaboratively with other jurisdictions regarding cross-border policies for modified vehicles. We understand the need for harmonisation given the ACT position as a jurisdiction surrounded by New South Wales. A Canberra Liberals Government will work productively with other jurisdictions with a view to standardise policy on vehicle modifications.

The Canberra Liberals will work with the Australian Recreational Motorists Association to deliver lower taxes and better services to ensure recreational motorists can get ahead.

The Canberra Liberals will be making further policy announcements in the coming weeks. If you would like to stay up to date, you can follow the Canberra Liberals Facebook page: <a href="mailto:facebook.com/CanberraLiberals">facebook.com/CanberraLiberals</a>

Our policies will also be publicly available on our website after they are announced: voteliberal.org.au

25 September 2020





